
By:  Paul Wickenden, Overview, Scrutiny and Localism Manager 
 
To:  Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee – 2 October 2009  
 
Subject: Item 4.  South East Coast Ambulance Trust – Application for 

Foundation Trust Status 
 

 
1. Recommendation 

 

The Committee is asked to decide whether or not to support the South East 
Coast Ambulance Trust’s application for Foundation Trust status and to 
delegate the formal response to the Overview, Scrutiny and Localism 
Manager in consultation with the Chairman, Vice-Chairman and spokesmen.  
 


